
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Help keep our roads safe 
 
 

Vehicles speeding through the village is a frustration for all residents. Led by 

Audlem Parish Councillor Andy Bicknell, a new, refreshed 

Community Speed Watch scheme is to be launched and volunteers are now 

being recruited to support the effort.  Can you help? 

 

Community Speed Watch is a group of volunteers who 

deliver a high-profile presence to discourage speeding 

through our village.  

 

Whilst the emphasis is on prevention, they report 

motorists who speed excessively, and these drivers are 

issued warnings by the police. The objective is to 

improve road safety for all. 

 

Andy is no stranger to managing schemes involving safety and traffic. He is a 

retired police officer with experience both in the UK and in Spain. As such, 

Andy has spent many years working in community safety. He is also working 

with fellow councillors on other initiatives to make our village safer. 

 

To get the new Community Speed Watch up and running volunteers are 

urgently needed. If you can spare even one hour a month, please contact 

Councillor Andy Bicknell for more information at 

andy.bicknell@audlempc.co.uk or the Parish Clerk on audlempc@gmail.com  
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